
 

18th December 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 8 / 9 Football Competition – 10th January 2019 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Year 8 / 9 boys have been entered into the above competition which is taking 
place on Thursday 10th January 2019 at Harvey Hadden Sports Village.  We will leave school at 3.30pm and will 
return for 6.00pm. 
 
The boys will need to wear their Hollygirt sports kit, have shin pads and bring plenty of drinks. 
 
If you give permission for your son to take part, please sign the form below and return it to school asap. All boys 
will need to be picked up from school at 6pm. 
 
Should you have any other enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr Craig Dean 
Deputy Head 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 8 / 9 Football Competition – 10th January 2019 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________   Class:____________________ 
 
 

I give consent for my child to participate in the Football Competition on 10th January 2019. I acknowledge the need 
for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity 
but this will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  
 
I believe my child id medically fit to undertake this activity. 
 
I acknowledge that my child will need to be collected from school at 6pm. 
 

 
 
Signed : ___________________________________________                                            Date: _______________ 

 
 

Please return to Mr Dean asap 


